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 Dear Parent/ Carers,       Tuesday 6th September 2022. 
  

 Year 6 Visit to Blists Hill Museum and Ironbridge 

 

As part of our work on the Industrial Revolution, Year 6 will be visiting Blists Hill Museum and 
Ironbridge on Tuesday 27th September. This trip will take place during normal school hours, and 
your child will need a packed lunch and a coat on this day. If your child has free school meals 
and you wish school to provide a packed lunch, please see Mrs Smith at the main office to book 
this by Tuesday 20th September at the latest. 

 
The cost of the visit will be £ 8.70 this is to cover transport costs and the visit. Your child can 
bring up to a maximum of £5.00 spending money on this occasion. Contributions are voluntary, 
but we must point out that without sufficient support such visits cannot take place. We are 
sure you agree that the children’s education benefits greatly from such visits. If you are unable to 
pay the voluntary contribution, please contact the office. Please make your voluntary contribution 
through Sco Pay by Tuesday 20th September. Childcare vouchers can not be used, these are to 
be used for wrap around care provision only. 
 
If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium funding, the school will provide the voluntary 
contribution, but can you please still go online and tick the consent box. 
 
Any problems please contact the school office. 
 
If you have a valid Telford & Wrekin DBS (CRB) and would like to volunteer to come with us, 
please see the office by Monday 19th September.  
 

We look forward to an interesting and informative day out. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Rowe & Miss Whitehouse 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
 



 


